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New Beginnings for Sarah & Stephanie

We shared the news of welcoming Sarah Marcus as 
a partner in N2 Learning with you last September. 
Today, we are sharing more exciting news about Sarah. 
She continues to write her story of communicating, 
supporting, and coordinating the work of innovative, 
dynamic leaders in public education. Sarah is going 
“home” to Waller ISD as director of community 
outreach. She is a graduate of Waller High School and 
began her career in school communications in Waller 
ISD in 2006. 

Sarah has been a part of the N2 Learning family from 
our early days in 2011. Her presence has been felt by 
our team and by every client partner over the past 
seven years. There is never a challenge too big or a 
need unmet. Many of you have reached out to Sarah for 
assistance with logistics in our institutes and projects. 
And, she always answers that call with a smile and a 
little magic. Principals’ Institute participants found a 
friend before they left Session 1 and were greeted by 
name as they walked into Session 2. Just one example 
of the personalized approach and engagement Sarah 
brings to all that she does.

Please join us as we thank Sarah for her indelible 
contributions to the growth and success of N2. We 
extend our congratulations to Sarah and to Waller ISD 
in this next step for both.

With that announcement, we are also excited to 
share that N2 Associate Stephanie Edgar is taking 
on an expanded role. In addition to serving as an 
expert facilitator and co-author of Minding the 
Future: Revitalizing Learning Cultures Through Teacher 
Leadership (pub. 9.11.18), Stephanie will accept 
the baton from Sarah and contiune to provide the 
highest level of service to N2 partner districts and 
the Principals’ Institute family. We are confident 
that Stephanie’s experience as a former director of 
instructional support combined with her engaging 
personalliy will make the transition as smooth as 
possible. 

Beginning September 4, contact Stephanie at 
stephanie.edgar@n2learning.org or 832.875.8560 
with any items that would have previously been 
addressed to Sarah. 

There will be a transition period as Stephanie and Sarah 
work together to take care of the N2 Learning family. 
Those of you attending PI 8 Session 1 will see this 
handoff in action. Sarah will forever be part of the N2 
family and you will occassionally see her working with us. 

We celebrate these new beginnings for both Sarah 
and Stephanie and look forward to all that the future 
holds!
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